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Internship Program 
 
 
 

The Committee on Financial Services offers a limited number of internships to 
undergraduate and graduate students.  Interns are provided a unique opportunity to be 
involved first hand with the workings of an especially demanding congressional Committee 
and the legislative process.  As an intern you will experience a wide variety of challenging 
opportunities in a variety of settings.  You will participate in the day-to-day operations of 
the legislative process. 
 

The Committee on Financial Services is the second largest committee in Congress.  
The Committee oversees the entire financial services industry, as well as the Federal 
Reserve, all financial services regulators including the Securities and Exchange 
Commission (SEC), and the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
 

Based on your interests you will be placed with one of the Committee’s staff teams 
and work closely with the staff on a variety of tasks.  You will assist staff in the preparation 
of hearings, writing summaries of legislation, and researching current issues before the 
Committee.   
 

Internships are offered throughout the year. Please keep in mind that summer is a 
very popular time and we only have a limited number of spaces available.  The deadline for 
summer internships is March 15.  These internships are unpaid, but may be applied toward 
college credits.  If you are interested in an internship with the Committee, please send  

• a current resume,  
• a writing sample,  
• an essay of 500 words or less about why you would like to internship with the 

Committee, and  
• the completed application form, which is attached,  

to; fscintern@mail.house.gov or you may fax your application to 202-225-5272.  
 

Due to heightened security restrictions, many common forms of delivery experience 
significant delays in delivery to the Committee. This includes packages sent via the U.S. 
Postal Service, Federal Express, UPS, and other similar carriers.  Therefore it is not 
recommended that you send your application through these means. 
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